
BRING BACK
OUR

GIRLS

ON BEHALF OF ALL NIGERIAN AND AFRICAN YOUTHS

In the light of the World Wide Cry in denouncing the disheartening abduction of 276 
young girls from their school in Chibok, northeastern part of Nigeria by Boko Haram 
terrorists, a solidarity observance by the entire Nigerian school community has been 
planned for Wednesday May 14th, 2014 (one month anniversary of the abduction).

This gross violation of the fundamental rights and well-being of our girls deserves a 
united global response. We would like to request the support of Nigerian schools to 
observe a minute prayer at 12:00 noon local time to ask God to please help bring back 
our girls.


